
December 4, 2000

TO ALL HOLDERS OF
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
CALIFORNIA GAS TARIFF

Subject: Revision No. 208

The California Public Utilities Commission (Commission) has
approved Southwest Gas Corporation’s (Southwest) Advice
Letter No. 619 to be effective on November 1, 2000.

The attached tariff sheets reflect the authorization granted
by the Commission for Southwest to revise its Purchased Gas
Adjustor (PGA) mechanism in its California Gas Tariff.
Under the new PGA mechanism, gas cost rates will change on
a monthly basis for Southwest’s customers in California.

Please make the following changes in your copy of
Southwest's California Gas Tariff:

Supersedes
Cal. P.U.C. Cal. P.U.C.
Sheet No. Title of Sheet Sheet No.

5216-G Preliminary Statements (Cont.) 4214-G
5217-G Preliminary Statements (Cont.) 4348/4349-G
5218-G Schedule No. GCP ---
5219-G Schedule No. GCP (Cont.) ---
5220-G Table of Contents (Cont.) 5191-G
5221-G Table of Contents (Cont.) 4990-G
5222-G Table of Contents 5239-G

Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration
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